
Yours sincerely 

Minister for Police and Corrective Services and 
Minister for Fire and Emergency Services Queensland 

Government 

Ref No: 2020/19760 JF 
Your Ref: A600543 

Mr Neil Laurie 
The Clerk of the Parliament 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 
ClerksOffice(a),parliament.gld.gov.au  

1 William Street Brisbane 
PO Box 15195 City East 
Queensland 4002 Australia 
Telephone +617 3035 8300 
Email police@ministerial.gld.gov.au  
ABN 65 959 415 158 

Dear Mr Laurie 

Thank you for your letter of 10 September 2020 enclosing petition 3397-20, which was tabled in 
the Legislative Assembly, about a police investigation. 

can advise that as this is an operational policing matter, it would be inappropriate for me to 
respond in this instance. 

Thank you for raising this matter with me. 

The Honourable Mark Ryan MP 
Minister for Police and Corrective Services and 
Minister for Fire and Emergency Services 
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